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Friday 19th January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Valentines themed school disco will be held on Thursday 15th February 2024:  
 
Reception & Year 1 : 14:00 - 15:00  
Years 2 & 3 : 15:15 - 16:15  
Years 4, 5 & 6 : 16:30 - 17:30  
 
Children are invited to come to school in their own clothes for the day, or if they would like to get 
into the Valentine theme, they can wear something red or pink. 
 
If your child would like to attend the entry cost is £3.50 per child which is payable on School Spider.  
You must also complete the survey which gives consent for your child to attend along with collection 
arrangements.  These must be completed by Friday 9th February to secure a place.   
 
Parents/carers do not need to accompany their children to the discos as they will be supervised by 
school staff. A reminder that the discos are only for children who attend Vernon Primary School.  
 
There will be a selection of drinks, snacks, pocket money items and face painting available.  Please 
ensure you send your child with a named purse with their spending money for the event. 
If you wish to provide your child with an alternative snack, please ensure this is clearly labelled. 
 
Reception and Year 1 children are collected at 15:15 as usual from outside their classroom. Children 
will not be allowed to leave school until they have been collected by an adult.  
 
Years 2 & 3 children attending the disco will be escorted from their class at 15:15 to the hall for the 
disco. Please arrange to collect your child at 16:15 from outside their classroom. Children will not be 
allowed to leave school until collected by an adult.  
 
Years 4, 5 & 6 Disco starts at 16:30 and children should be dropped off at the fire escape door in-
between the hall and the school office. Children will be checked in and out, with collection to be 
made by an adult at 17:30 from the fire escape door in the hall. If your contact details are different 
from those held by the office for the day of the disco then please let your child’s teacher know.  
 
 
Vernon Fundraising Team 
 


